
GOASCNA Chair Report

ASC Date: 7/12/2015

Meeting Date: 6/14/2015 1:00 PM

Welcome to all new and returning Greater Orlando Area Members. We're glad you're here.  Keep coming back, we need

you!

Our six month rental contract for our Area meeting has been approved.  This contract will cover July though December of

2015.

At July's ASC, more nominatations will be taken for open positions and elections will take place.  Newly elected Trusted

Servants will assume their positions at the end of July's meeting.

If there are any open positions remaining, please take this back to your homegroups so we may be able to continue to

carry out the services that the groups have asked this body to provide.

Thank you for your continued service.

In Loving Service,

Anne H., Chair

Mike P., Vice Chair
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